CANTON AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT
 “WARRIOR PRIDE”  .



May 8, 2020



Good afternoon faculty, students, and families of the Canton Area School District,

This is your superintendent, Eric Briggs, with a few important announcements. 

1. This afternoon, I have provided the community with a letter outlining some general expectations for the families of seniors and community members who will want to watch the virtual graduation. I cannot stress enough that we will not be able to have anybody on school property for our graduation.  We will be abiding by all social distancing guidelines and will have security on campus to ensure those involved with the ceremony will only have immediate family members in vehicles that will be escorting their senior students.  Senior parents, you will be receiving specific guidance on expectations for the ceremony from Mr. Jacopetti at some point today.
1. We also have outlined our expectations and timeline for the phased re-opening to the school district.  Please pay special attention to the guidance we are offering on the Week of May 26. This is when parents and students can come on the property and retrieve student belongings. I want to be very clear that students and parents will not be able to leave their vehicles during this time. Our staff will collect your belongings that are school property, and we will give you your child’s bagged belongings upon your arrival. In order to complete this process in a smooth timely manner, we are asking that you arrive in your vehicle via the loop at the high school. We have labeled this entrance Warrior Entrance. Warrior Entrance will be the entrance to the loop that is next to the auditorium, and the Chief Minnequa statue will be on your left side. Again, please check the community letter for specific guidance. 
1. I have also published this week’s student work video for everyone to view. Please take a moment and enjoy the show this week. Remember, all this information is found on the Community Tab of our Webpage under Coronavirus Updates
1. Finally, I want to wish all the mother’s out there an enjoyable weekend with your children. Please take time to be with your families, and make sure that our mothers are treated the Warrior Way!  Stay safe and healthy!


Dr. Eric Briggs
Superintendent of Schools
Canton Area School District
509 East Main Street
Canton, PA 17724
ebriggs@canton.k12.pa.us
Twitter: @CASDSuperinten1
570-250-7616 (cell)
570-673-3191 (office)
570-673-3680 (fax)
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